
 
 
 

March 23, 2016 
 
EA-15-235 
 
Ms. Becky Eddy 
U.S. Department of Energy 
National Nuclear Security Administration 
NNSA Production Office/Y-12 
Y-12 National Security Complex 
301 Bear Creek Road 
Oak Ridge, TN  37831 
 
SUBJECT:  ACKNOWLEDGEMENT LETTER FOR NOTICE OF VIOLATION EA-15-235 
 
Dear Ms. Eddy: 
 
On January 14, 2016, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) cited the Department of 
Energy/National Nuclear Security Administration for exporting foreign-obligated nuclear material 
without a license specifically authorizing the export or without obtaining written consent from the 
Deputy Director, OIP, as required by Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 
110.50(b), “Specific Licenses.”  The Notice of Violation required you to respond in writing within 
30 days (NRC Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) Accession 
No. ML15306A230).  You responded by letter dated February 22, 2016 (ML16071A164).  
 
We have reviewed the information you provided in response to the Notice of Violation and have 
concluded that your completed and proposed actions appear to meet the requirements of 10 
CFR 2.201. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a 
copy of this letter will be made available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from  ADAMS, which is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room). 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

/RA/ 
 
      Brooke G. Smith, Chief 

Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch 
Office of International Programs
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